
Long-Term Partnership Board Progress Report 

 Board of Directors formally approved at extraordinary Board meeting 

on the 12th February the choice of Nottingham University Hospitals 

NHST as the long-term partner with a view to creating a new 

combined organisation. 

 Announcement to staff and the media and meeting with Council of 

Governors on Monday 15th February. 

 Staff engagement sessions held on Tuesday 16th February with staff 

at KMH, Mansfield and Newark involving the Chairman, CEOs from 

SFH and NUH – largely positive feedback 

 Meetings held with NUH, Monitor, TDA and NUH advisers to map 

out governance arrangements - to be finalised.  

 Initial Executive and Clinical lead conversations commenced. 

 Details of immediate support requested provided to NUH. 

 


